
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: Starr Park Renovation Update Presentation– Department of Planning and Community 
Development/Croft 

Submitted By: James Shelby 

Date Submitted: December 30, 2021 

Work Session Date: January 18, 2022 

Council Meeting Date: January 18, 2022 

Background/History: 

The renovation of Starr Park is part of the City’s 51 million Capital Improvement projects.  The renovation 
of the 18-acre park is divided into two phases and is based on the approved Starr Park Master Plan. The 
renovation will consist of the following vertical and horizontal facilities:  new pool house, stage, pavilions, 
restroom facilities, dog park, splash pad, walking path, and basketball and sand volleyball courts, The 
design and amenities are in consultation with the City’s Parks and Recreation Director.   

Cost: $ NA Budgeted for:  Yes  No 

Financial Impact: 

NA 

Action Requested from Council: 

Presentation, no action needed. 

 


